
 
 

November 9, 2023  

STARS Steering Committee  

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 

2401 Walnut Street, Suite 101  

Philadelphia, PA 19103   

 

Object: INRS STARS Report Submission 2023   

Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee, 

I, the undersigned, affirm that I have reviewed the INRS STARS report in full and that 

Maxine Dandois-Fafard, Sustainability Development Officer, responded to inconsistencies 

and errors that I have identified and made necessary changes to them.  

I further attest that I have not been involved with the collection of any data for the INRS 

STARS report.  

Sincerely,   

Mohamed Aziz Ben Rhouma 

MSc student, INRS 

 


